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SEC Proposes Substantial Increases to
Form PF Reporting

February 2022

The Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) is proposing

significant increases to reporting by hedge and PE fund advisers on Form

PF. SRZ co-managing partner and chair of the Investment Management

Regulatory & Compliance Group Marc Elovitz reviews the key points

identified by the SEC in its proposal. Read more in the attached Harvard

Law School Forum on Corporate Governance article.
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